Lillian Klaamas

From: Roy Sommerey <rsommerey@doakshirreff.com>
Sent: Friday, November 23, 2018 10:11 AM

To: City Clerk

Subject: 200-2600 Enterprise Way (LL18-0022)

| support the application for a primary liquor license for this facility. It's a good clean business where people can go to
have some fun in an interactive environment and keep our golfers active during the winter.....and provide another way
for people to be active and to train throughout the year.

Roy Sommerey, TEP
Partner

D S Doak Shirreff T 250.763.4323 | F.250.763.4780

200-537 Leon Avenue, Kelowna BC V1Y 2A9
Lawyers LLP e ! Bio

This electronic mail communication may contain privileged and confidential solicitor-client communications
and/or lawyer work product. If you have received this communication in error or are not the intended
recipient, please delete the communication without using, copying or otherwise disseminating it. Please
notify the sender that you have received the message in error. Thank you.
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Suzanne Woods

From: Adam Bright <adambright0O001@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, November 25, 2018 8:58 AM

To: City Clerk

Subject: Writing in support for a liquor licence for Simplex 200-2600 Enterprise Way (LL18-0022)

I am writing this email to support Simplex in its application for a liquor licence. This business exudes
professionalism and the liquor licence would allow patrons to enjoy a beverage while they enjoy using the
sporting golf simulators much like they would at any of the golf courses in town.

The business is clean with ample space to consume alcohol without affecting other parties that may be there as
well.

I am in full support of this application. Thank you for reading.

Adam Bright
Kelowna Resident since 2012
941 Valley Rd, Kelowna, BC, V1Y4S6
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